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Nadia Khan

From: David A. Olson
Sent: Friday, February 03, 2017 5:27 PM
To: citycouncil
Cc: Nadia Khan
Subject: FW: Requesting city councilors vote no on the Orr block rezoning
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From: Susan Boyer [mailto:suemboyer@gmail.com]
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 10:06 PM 
To: David A. Olson 
Subject: Requesting city councilors vote no on the Orr block rezoning 

Please vote no.  The proposed development is much much too big for the neighborhood.  I grew up in 
Newtonville and live in Auburndale.  My children go to north.  The neighborhoods are changing too 
dramatically.  It's not good. 
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